

Memo

To:

Mark Chaloupecky, James Seymour, Bill Lazzarino, Marc Christensen, Peter Mijkolajczuk

From:

Chris Slagle

Date:

05/21/2012

Re:

Hose Bib in Maintenance Bay

Due to the costs involved with modifying one of the shop bays into a possible wash bay, Enterprise has decided not to pursue this option. Enterprise understands that the washing of vehicles in the wash bay is not allowed by code and creates a dangerous environment. Enterprise agrees to comply with to the fullest extent of the intent of the code. Therefore, no vehicle washing will be allowed in the Shop Area and all vehicle washing will be confined to the Car Wash bay containing the car wash equipment. The hose bib that was installed in the Shop Area has been removed, as well as the piping associated with this fixture. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions.

Chris Slagle

Director, Airport Facilities Planning and Construction

314-512-3809

RECEIVED

JUN 0 6 2012

Dept. of Building Inspections City of Portland Maine